
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Save the Date 
 

Sac Metro Air District’s New Proposal  
for Greenhouse Gas Thresholds of Significance 

 

 
Sac Metro Air District staff invites lead agencies, developers, consultants, and interested parties to 
hear about the new proposal for greenhouse gas (GHG) thresholds of significance for operational 
emissions from land development projects. GHG thresholds assist lead agencies that do not have 
their own thresholds or climate action plan for project analysis to comply with the California 
Environmental Quality Act (CEQA). 
 
 

December 9, 2019  
10:30 a.m. 

777 12th Street, 3rd Floor 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

 
 
Once draft materials are available, they will be posted on the Sac Metro Air District’s website:  
http://www.airquality.org/Businesses/CEQA-Land-Use-Planning/CEQA-Guidance-Tools  
 
 
Staff contact for this workshop is Karen Huss (916-874-4881, khuss@airquality.org).   

 
 

Travel information and directions to the workshop location: 
http://www.airquality.org/Administrative/Documents/Traveling%20To%20SMAQMD.pdf  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Notice Dated: November 14, 2019 
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